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Tulane IT’s cybersecurity team will begin enrolling Tulane School of Professional
Advancement student email accounts in Duo multi-factor authentication (MFA) July
12-14. Student accounts will be enrolled in alpha order groups by last name. Duo
MFA is a secure way to authenticate your account login to prevent cyberattacks like
phishing and ransomware and to secure your personal information.

If a student fails to create their Duo account prior to their enrollment date, the
student will be locked out of their email until they complete account setup. Faculty
are not responsible for extending assignment deadlines if a student is locked out of
their email because they didn’t set up their Duo account.

Actions Required
Follow the below instructions no later than 12 p.m. CST on your assigned enrollment
date:

1. View the enrollment schedule for your assigned date.
2. Set up your Tulane Duo account by visiting mfa.tulane.edu.
3. Download Duo Mobile for your Android or iOS device.

Targeted email notices with instructions and the enrollment calendar will be sent
from it@tulane.edu to student groups and academic departments in advance.
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